
 

 
 
 
 
17 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
History Visit to Ypres 
 
Thank you for paying the £20 deposit for your daughter's History Visit to Ypres, Friday 13 
September 2024.  We are now ready to take the next two instalments.  Please see the 
schedule beneath.  You are able to make the payment via www.parentpay.com  
 
The next two instalments: 
- Deposit paid, £20 
- Tuesday 7 May, £50 
- Friday 7 June, £50 
 
When making the payments, you will also be able to add the medical needs and emergency 
contact details using www.parentpay.com  May I also take the opportunity to remind 
parents / carers who have sent off for a new passport, to send a copy of the passport page 
with the photo on it, as soon as possible.  I will be updating you later on this term when we 
will meet at the beginning of the Autumn Term.  This will allow me to share the final details 
of the visit and you will be given the opportunity to ask any queries you have.  
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions at all, please do get in touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Ms Costa 
Head of History 

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/

